
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
11:55:47	AM	
	
Dear	Sir/Madam:	
	
This	quick	email	is	to	submit	to	you	my	plea	for	support	to	increase	the	NSW	
solar	feed-in	tariff	for	consumers.	
	
If	this	is	made	voluntary	-	I	doubt	that	any	fair	increase	will	be	pass	on	to	
consumers.	I	recently	change	service	providers	and	my	feed-in	tariff	went	from	
$0.081	to	$0.061	but	the	price	of	electricity	per	kilo	watt	hour	went	up	-	go	
figure!	
	
I	want	to	do	my	part	to	help	the	planet	and	my	children's	children	live	in	a	
cleaner	world	so	I	implore	you	to	make	this	change	a	fair	go	to	all	of	us.	
	
Thanking	you	in	advance	for	your	time.	
	
Jose'	Nodar	
Spring	Farm	NSW	2570	
	
Jose	Nodar		

	
Postcode:	2570	
	
	




